NOTICE OF PROPOSED
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE:
SPENCERVILLE ROAD

The Council has received an application from the
organisers of the Springston Trophy for the temporary
closure of the following section of Spencerville Road for
the running of a pony club teams event, on the date and
during the times shown below:

Road Proposed to be Closed

Spencerville Road between the Main North Railway line
and Turners Road

Proposed Period of Closure
Between 7am and 6pm on Saturday 27 September 2003

This closure is proposed to be made under paragraph
11(e) of the Tenth Schedule of the Local Government Act
1974. The proposed closure will apply to all vehicular
traffic with the exception of emergency service vehicles.

Any person who wishes to object to the proposed closure
may do so in writing to the Council Secretary,
Christchurch City Council, P O Box 237, Christchurch, not
later than 4pm on Friday 5 September 2003.

Alternatively, any objections may be emailed to
max.robertson@ccc.govt.nz.



